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PL/mm

17" October 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

To support our learning in History, Year 1 will be going to the Museum of
Liverpool at the Pierhead.

1D and 1H will be going on Tuesday 19" November 2024.
1L and 1C will be going on Wednesday 20" November 2024.

We will be focusing on Toys and Transport, to fit in with our history topic and
the trip includes a 1 hour workshop with museum staff learning about toys
through time. We will also make links to our Geography topic ‘Our Local Area’
as the museum provides great views of the city and the river Mersey.

The cost of the trip is £10.50 per child and this covers the cost of coach
transport and the workshop. Please pay via School Gateway.

We do also need some parent helpers to come along, so please let the office or
your class teacher know if you can help.

The children will need to wear their school uniform and bring a coat and water
bottle to school as usual. A packed lunch will be required, please ensure they
bring it in a named carrier bag, which will be disposed of after lunch.

If you would prefer the school to provide a packed lunch please let the teacher
know before the 6" November, so the kitchen can place a food order.

Please arrive at school at the usual time. We hope to be back for home time at
3:10pm as usual, if we run in to any problems with traffic we will let you know.

We are really looking forward to making memories on this trip and bringing our
learning to life. Thank you for your continued support,

Year 1 Team
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